
 

 

 

3rd July 2024 

 

Dear Esteemed Distributors, 

We hope that this notice finds you well. As we continue to work together to share the benefits of 

Kangen Water and promote true health and wellness in Nigeria, We would like to take a moment to 

express our sincere appreciation to each and every one of you for your hard work and dedication to 

our mission. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and we are grateful to have you as part of the 

Enagic family. 

As we continue to grow and expand our business in Nigeria, it is essential that we comply with the 

country's tax laws and regulations. As you may be aware, the Nigerian government requires that 

companies like Enagic deduct withholding tax from commission payments made to independent 

distributors. This is a mandatory requirement, and we must comply to avoid any legal and financial 

implications. 

In light of this, we kindly request that all independent distributors in Nigeria provide us with their Tax 

Identification Number (TIN) to enable us to deduct the required withholding tax from their 

commission payments. The tax rate for individuals is 5%, while corporate bodies are subject to a 10% 

tax rate. 

We have added a new column to our Google form to facilitate the collection of this information. We 

kindly request that all distributors who receive commission payments from us complete this form and 

provide their TIN as soon as possible. This will ensure that we can process your commission payments 

without any delays or interruptions. 

Please note that for those who have not supplied their TIN, we might be unable to process the 

commission payments until we receive the required information. We understand that this may cause 

some inconvenience, and we apologize for any disruption this may cause. However, we must comply 

with the tax laws and regulations in Nigeria. 

Once again, we appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are always here to support you in any way 

we can. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can make a positive impact on 

the health and wellness of Nigerians. 

Sincerely, 

 

Signed 

Management 


